

December 2017 Newsletter

www.visiblegrace.org | info@visiblegrace.org

Visible Grace Update

What a year!!!

2017

- A van for VG
- Successful auction
- New building finished
- Borehole completed!









THANK YOU to all of our loyal supporters and donors for a great year! We were blessed to be able to fully fund a nice used van for our growing family; and finish construction on the new home, along with some of the furniture and appliances.

We had a fun and successful fund-raiser auction that raised enough money to drill and finish a well so we now have control over our water source at the VG facilities. Praise God! That is a BIG DEAL.

We also continue to see the children continue to grow as happy, healthy kids who are thriving in this positive and godly family environment.

Thank you for your prayers and support as we give the glory to God for another awesome year at Visible Grace.

What's next?

With God's blessings and your support, we plan to finish furnishing the new home with the balance of appliances and furniture, and complete the pump house and finishing touches for the well.

All this is in preparation for welcoming new children and the staff to care for them as we are able financially.

We ask you to **prayerfully consider a year-end donation**. And if you feel led to help support us as a monthly donor, your support goes toward the care, clothing, food and school supplies for additional children we plan to welcome this coming year.



Thank you and God bless you!

How can I help Visible Grace?

- Pray Please keep VisibleGrace and our kids and staff in your prayers. We pray for their safety and health and that they will continue to grow in the love and protection of our mighty and gracious God.
- Tell your friends, family, associates and neighbors. The more people we have praying and contributing, the stronger we will be. We'd love to keep growing and be able to help more kids.
- ♦ Visit the website, and share it with others. www.visiblegrace.org tells more about our goals and plans and vision for the future, as well as updates on the kids and staff, etc. And there are some powerful and moving videos too, plus links to make it easy to donate.
- Follow us and "like" us on <u>facebook</u>; it helps spread the word and keep us in the hearts and minds of our wonderful followers and supporters.
- Contribute any way you can. We appreciate your support and it helps the current kids and staff as well as our plans for the future. You can make donations on facebook, on causes.com, and on our website. You can also use the handy form at the bottom of this page and mail it to us. We welcome one-time and occasional donations as well as ongoing monthly donations to help cover the costs of raising and caring for the kids and the home and staff.

Thank you and God bless you!

The kids and family are doing great!



	I'm interested in helping VisibleGrace and your plans for the children in Ken	
Visible Grace	[] Enclosed is my gift as follows: [] \$25	\$250 [] other
13023 NE Hwy 99 - #7-251		'd
Vancouver, WA 98686 USA	[] I would be interested in partnering with your efforts in VisibleGrace by making a monthly commitment of:	
		\$250 [] other
	[]420 []400 []4100 []	
Name:		
Address:		Credit Card Option: [] MC [] Visa
City:	_ State: Zip:	Card Number:
Email:	Phone:	Exp Date:/ Code: Cardholder Signature:
Please make tax-deductible checks payable to: VisibleGrace. Thank you!		